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Statement from State Senator Janis Ringhand regarding the “Cookie Bill” ruling 

 

“I applaud Judge Jorgensen’s common sense ruling overturning Wisconsin’s ban on the sale of homemade baked goods 

as being unconstitutional. Judge Jorgensen’s ruling is a big victory for entrepreneurs looking to test consumer demand 

for their products as well as existing small businesses looking to offer their customers additional products. ” 
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